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Recently Bharati Vidyapeeth (Deemed to be University) has been accredited with A++ by NAAC 

in the 4th Cycle. Team IMRDA was felicitated on Monday, 2nd December 2024 at the hands of 

Dr. Shivajirao Kadam, Hon. Chancellor Bharati Vidyapeeth (Deemed to be University) and in the 

presence of Dr. Vishwajeet Kadam, Hon. Pro Vice Chancellor, Bharati Vidyapeeth (Deemed to be 

University) and Hon. Secretary Bharati Vidyapeeth, Dr. Asmita Jagtap, Hon., Executive Director 

of Bharati Vidyapeeth Medical Foundation (Health Sciences) and  Hon. Vice Chancellor Dr. Vivek 

Saoji. Director Dr. Pallavi Jamsandekar and Vice Principal Dr. Pratap Desai represented the team.    

On Wednesday, 11th December 2024 honorable Vice Chancellor Dr. Vivek Saoji felicitated 

institute’s IQAC coordinator Dr. Rajendra Pujari for his role in coordinating the work at the 

institute level. Director Dr. Pallavi Jamsandekar and Vice Principal Dr. Pratap Desai were also 

present on the occasion. Hon'ble Vice Chancellor  appreciated IMRDA team for its hard work 

during NAAC work. 

 


